
Planning Commission 

Minutes for 2-16-2022 

7:00 pm 

 

Present were Larry Titkemeier, Chairman, Mayor Carol Bailey, Dave Miesmer, Gordon Bowman, Steve 
Heimlich 

Guest: Eric Campbell 

 

Mayor Bailey stated that Ed Wozniak had resigned from the committee and thanked him for his many 
years of service to the Village. A Thank you proclamation recognizing Ed will be drawn up and presented 
at next Council meeting. 

Steve Heimlich has been appointed by Mayor Bailey to replace Mr Wozniak. 

A rezoning request is to come before the commission to change the zoning at the former lumber 
company on Perry St from M-1 to R-3 to accommodate the developing of 6 condos on that sight. 

 

Meeting adjourned by 7:28pm 

Next meeting is scheduled for 3-16-22 at 7pm 


